
 
 

 

 

December 11, 2023  

 

Public Notice – Council Office Closure Thursday December 14 

 

On Thursday this week, December 14, Council staff will be coming together for Christmas 

lunch. 

 

Council will still be contactable on the day by phone:  08 8083 8900 

 

Wilcannia Council office will be closed all day.  

 

The Menindee RTC and depot will be closed from 11am.  

 

There will be no change to the operating hours of the Wilcannia Post Office.  
 
Ends. 

 
 
 
Regards 
 
Greg Hill 
GENERAL MANAGER 
 

tel:0880838900

